
Certificate of Biostatistics Review 

 

November 1st, 2017 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

Title of study: “Incidence of Hepatocellular Carcinoma in Patients With Chronic Liver Disease 

Due to Hepatitis B or C and Coinfected with the Human Immunodeficiency Virus:  a 

retrospective cohort study" 

Principal invetigator: Patricia dos Santos Marcon 

 

 

This letter is to certify that I have read the study protocol and I understand that the statistical 

methods and techniques applied are appropriate for the research. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Mario B. Wagner, PhD DLSHTM 

Full Professor (Epidemiology and Biostatistics) 
Universidade Federal do Rio Grande do Sul, Brazil 

email: mario.wagner@ufrgs.br 
 

 

 

 

 


